Santa Mar

WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE TO PROCEED
NTP-PB-20-015
Project: SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF AIR RELEASE VALVES, BUTTERFLY AND GATE VALVESREQUIREMENT
OF THE SMWD FOR CY 2020

July 31, 2020

MR. JOSELITO I. ESGUERRA

Vice President & General Manager
AVK Philippines, Inc..

No. 70 West Avenue

Brgy. West Triangle

Quezon City

Dear Mr. Esguerra:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to AVK PHILIPPINES,
INC., that the work may commence on the project, “SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF AIR RELEASE VALVES,
BUTTERFLY AND GATE VALVES REQUIREMENT OF THE SMWD FOR CY 2020” effective upon the receipt

of this Notice.

Moreover, you shall be responsible for the execution and completion of the project under the terms and
conditions of our Contract.

Issued this 31%* day of July, 2020 at Santa Maria Water District, Santa Maria, Bulacan.

RespecGulIyYoxts, Mg ﬁl

Engr. Carlos N. Santos Jr.
General Manager

Conformed By:

Name and Signature: [
Date:
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